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TASMANIAN CAVERNEERING CLUB 
 

21st.May 1954. 
 

Since the last circular club trips have been held to 
Hastings, Ida Bay and Liena. At Hastings the Wolf Hole has 
claimed our attention and a new lake with a small stream 
flowing from it was discovered, about twelve people visited 
this cave on two occasions. At Ida Bay the trip failed to 
penetrate to Exit Cave, but possibilities in this fascinating 
system are far from exhausted. The Easter trip to Liena had a 
very pleasant trip but no new discoveries were made. 

In general the attendance at Club functions has been most 
pleasing; the number of new and prospective members has risen 
gratifyingly but the committee would like to see more of the 
experienced members present. 

The Annual general meeting will be held earlier this year 
on the 10th. June at D. Seymour’s home, 4 Clarke Ave. Battery 
Point, there is a lot of business to transact and a large turn-
up will be appreciated; nominations for President and six 
committee members should be in the Secretary's hands by the 9th 
June. If you don't know where the place is, contact the 
Secretary or Dennis. Good entertainment provided! And Supper! 

 
FORWARD PROGRAMME: 

June 5th: Working bee on new ladder, bring soldering iron and 
lots of patience to D. Seymour’s home, time? anything 
between 10.00 a.m. and 5.00 p.m. - this is urgent, we 
want more ladder! 

June 10th: Annual General Meeting, D. Seymour's home (see 
above). 

June 12th - 13th - 14th: Long-week-end trip to Hastings, Final 
exploration at Wolf Hole, and further trips to Newdegate. 
A good ladder team essential for the Wolf Hole. 

 
 

F. Brown, 
Hon. Sec. Phone - B5729 

 
 

FAMOUS LAST WORDS. 
That talus is prefectly safe 

 
[Duplicated, 1 p., Q] 


